
From: Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Sent: 7/21/2014 1:32:13 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bee: 
Subject: FW: Confirming 7/30 Field Visit 

Hi there, 

I just spoke with Lisa Hurley about Paul's site visit with Commr Picker on July 30th and 
asking why Paul was going twice. 

It's be Brian Turner isn't available on the 30th 

Lisa will be calling you to "cancel the 5th but after you two speak, let me know if Brian Turner 
is essential to this visit, since he won't return until after July 30th. 

If he's not, we can cancel the 5th. 

I think Denise is available though. 

Thanks and again, apologies for all the rescheduling. 

But Paul doesn't need to go twice. 

'Course if it's a different place, then that's fine! 

Thank you! 

Anna-Marie Madrigal 
Executive Director's Office 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco CA 94102 
O: 415.703.2492 
F: 415.703.1356 
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From: Hurley, Lisa M. [mailto:LMHO@pge.com] 
Sent: Monday, July 07, 2014 2:31 PM 
To: Banks, Juliane; Madrigal, Anna-Marie 
Subject: Confirming 7/30 Field Visit 

Hello Ladies, 

Thanks so very much for helping me find a date that works for both Commissioner Picker and 
Mr. Clanon. This email confirms the date of Wednesday, July 30th for a day in the field. The 
start time would be 9:30 to allow travel time to Sacramento. I will forward more details as they 
become available. In the meantime, please do not hesitate to call me or email me with any 
questions. 

Thanks again, Lisa 

Lisa Hurley | Pacific Gas and Electric Company | Chief of Staff, Gas Operations j o, (415) 973-0111 | m, (415) 940-1182 | 
lisa.hurlev@pqe.com 

PG&Eis committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , ... , To learn more, please visit http://www.pge:com/about/company/privacy/customer/ 
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